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Despite uproar from the public some years back, here we are again with Gatwick trying to build another runway. The fact
is the airport extension is not welcome by the majority of people in the surrounding area. My family and I have lived in
Warnham for decades and so we know the sentiment across many villages. This is nothing short of profiteering by
Gatwick plc at the expense of the locals. If you don't agree with me, then have a vote, and see how negatively this
proposal is viewed.


